

Прочитайте текст. Ответьте на вопросы. Выберите один из предложенных вариантов ответа.

People say that an elephant never forgets. That's because an elephant has one of the best memories of any animal or human on earth. The elephant's brain is the largest of any land animal . Elephants play, use tools and have feelings. They even remember other elephants that have died and they can feel sadness for them.

Elephants live for about 70 years. It takes about 22 months for an elephant to be born. Elephants are usually about 265 pounds when they are born! One of the most interesting parts of an elephant is it's trunk. An elephant's trunk is strong enough to carry a log. But it is not only for heavy work. An elephant can pick up small objects with its trunk, such as a single leaf. The trunk is even used when an elephant plays. When two elephants greet each other, they twist their trunks together as a greeting.

30. What does an elephant have?

- A) sadness B) human C) earth D) memory

31. How many years do elephants live?

- A) seven B) seventy C) seventeen D) twenty two

32. How long does it take for elephant to be born?

- A) seventy years C) twenty two months
B) twelve months D) seventy months

33. What is the most interesting part of an elephant?

- A) brain B) memory C) trunk D) log

34. How do elephants greet each other?

- A) wave with their trunks C) twist their trunks together
B) pick up small objects D) carry a log